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REVIEW REPORT: 21-198 

FOR: The Nunavut Arctic College

PURPOSE: The Territorial ATIPP Office recognizes that the Information and Privacy 
Commissioner’s Review Reports often contain recommendations that serve 
more than solely the responding department. These notes are intended to 
support the responding department by discussing Government of Nunavut wide 
implications and the next steps.

DATE: July 30, 2021 

This office notes NAC has accepted the recommendation of the IPC in full. This office 
also notes that NAC did internally ensure the discretionary redactions applied were 
done with the appropriate level of consideration and consultations. Relaying the 
resulting reasoning behind the redactions in a clear, coherent, but simple way to 
applicants is the next step – one that needs to be improved GN wide.  

Applicants are mainly informed of a public body’s use of discretion with an exemption 
rationale document that accompanies each release. The Territorial ATIPP Office will 
work with the public bodies, through the ACC, to continually optimize this document and 
internal processing until an acceptable standard is met. 

To this end and with the IPC’s recommendations, the ATIPP Coordinators Committee 
has updated the rationale template as of the July 27, 2021 meeting. This office and the 
ACC will monitor the effectiveness of these changes and make adjustments as 
necessary. 


